
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

March 31, 2023 

 

The Honorable Kay Granger      The Honorable Rosa DeLauro 

Chair         Ranking Member  

House Committee on Appropriations    House Committee on Appropriations 

H-307 The Capitol       1036 Longworth 

Washington, D.C. 20515      Washington, D.C. 20515 

 

Dear Chairwoman Granger and Ranking Member DeLauro: 

 

I am requesting funding for The City of Fowler’s Streetscape Project in fiscal year 2024. The entity to 

receive funding for this project is the City of Fowler located at 128 South 5th Street Fowler, CA 93625-2401. 

The funding would implement changes to lane design, including parking lanes, as well as street furniture, 

wayfinding, landscaping, murals and public art, among other improvements, to help make the downtown a 

community-centered, active space.  

 

The project is an appropriate use of taxpayer funds because this project will benefit Fowler's residents 

and businesses now and into the future with a re-envisioned Merced Street with improvements to make the 

downtown a community-centered, active space. 

 

This project has a Federal nexus because the funding provided is for purposes authorized by chapter 53 

of title 49 of the United States Code. 

 

I certify that I have no financial interest in this project, and neither does anyone in my immediate family. 

 

Sincerely. 

 

 
 

JIM COSTA 

Member of Congress 

 


